
 

 

xi 

 

Recommendations 
 

Recommendation 1 

2.95 Based on the evidence and the concerns outlined by stakeholders, the 
committee recommends that Australian Hearing should not be privatised. 
Recommendation 2 

3.43 The committee recommends that the government provide clarity around 
the work already done on the transition of the Hearing Services Program to the 
National Disability Insurance Scheme. Any 'blueprint' or implementation plan 
should be made public as soon as it is finalised, so as to reassure stakeholders 
that the quality services provided by Australian Hearing continue to be available 
in order to ensure that hearing impaired Australians can live the life they 
deserve. 
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